Mini-Newsletter of the Austro-American Association of Boston

October 2005

Dear Members and Friends!

There have been a couple of changes since my last newsletter, so please read this one carefully and amend
your calendar accordingly.

Enclosed are also the membership cards for those who have already paid. There are still some outstanding,
please use the enclosed membership renewal form. Thank you.

At the bottom of this newsletter please find the elected members for 2005-2006 from our Annual Meeting

in May.

Hope to see you soon,

Traude Acker, President

October 22, 2005, Saturday, at 4:30 pm
AUSTRIAN NATIONAL HOLIDAY (NATIONAL FEIERTAG)

. at 265 Otis Street, West Newton (home of David and Traude Acker), Tel. 617-527-7335.
Flyer enclosed, please reply by October 14th. Thank you.

November 4, 2005, Friday, at 6:30
STAMMTISCH
Place, as usual, at the Ackers residence. Please call for your reservation 617-527-7335.

Il - November Event: Please note the change of venue and date - !l
November 19, 2005, Saturday, at 5:00 pm
WINE TASTING PARTY at the Ackers.

i Helmut Colbath from Grapeideas, Inc. will present different wines that will be complemented
with a light buffet.
Flyer to follow. Please change the date in your calendar.

Il - December Event: Please note the change of day and location - !!!
December 17, 2005, Saturday, at 4:00 pm

Christmas Celebration

Location: at the home of David and Traude Acker.

Flyer will follow. Please mark the change in date and location in your calendar.
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